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Lane, Roger

From: Paul Stroede <paulstroede@charter.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 11:02 AM
To: Lane, Roger
Subject: Proposed Daycare

Hello, 
 
The purpose of this note is to voice my opposition to the purposed daycare center located at 4560 Rustic Drive. 
 
I live on Demilo Way, and use the intersection of Venus and Rustic (where the purposed sight is located) very 
often. And that area is already hard to drive through. The road is narrow. If a car is parked in the street, and two 
cars meet coming in opposite directions, one car has to pull into the gravel or grass to let the other car pass. And 
the side of the road where the daycare is purposed doesn't even have sidewalks, which seem dangerous to me. 
Not to mention the noise the local residential neighbors will have to endure. Seems unfair to them to put a 
business right in the middle of a residential neighborhood.  
 
My opinion is there are many better potential locations in the nearby Sprecher/Milwaukee St. intersection area. 
 
Thanks you very much. 
 
Paul Stroede 
 
 
Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone 


